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Protecting Each Other 
 

Great to see bigger numbers attending the Sunday 6pm and 

weekday morning Masses.   This allows for more space at 

the Saturday Vigil and Sunday morning Masses and we are 

grateful for your co-operation in this.  

 

Under Government regulations we are allowed have two pods of up to fifty 

people each, as long as they remain separate from each other by a distance of 

four metres.    So, we have divided the church into Section A to the left and 

Section B to the right, and have closed off the places nearest the centre aisle 

to allow for the required distance between sections.    

 

This distance must be maintained at all times, so please follow the stewards’ 

directions when entering, waiting for Holy Communion, and exiting.  

 

Please remember to wear a mask, sanitise your hands and take a wet wipe to 

sanitise your place.    Thank you!  

                                                                          Fr. Pat 
 

 

 

One of our Priests will distribute  

Holy Communion in the Church every Sunday at 12 Noon  

for anyone who is not attending Mass that day  

 and would like to receive. 

 

 


